
 

 

28 September 2018 
 

Dear customer, 
 
I am very happy to inform you that the Shongweni Landfill may begin accepting certain waste 
streams immediately as the eThekwini Municipality has granted our application for the renewal of 
our Scheduled Trade Permit for the site. 
 
This follows a two-week public participation process in which 99 000 letters of support for the 
renewal of the permit were received by the municipality, compared to a few hundred objections. 
 
EnviroServ applied for the renewal of the Scheduled Trade Permit after the KwaZulu-Natal High 
Court in June lifted an interdict that had been obtained by the Upper Highway Air. 
 
Now that the permit has been granted, Shongweni can begin accepting certain waste, subject to 
conditions set by the Department of Environmental Affairs and eThekwini. 
 
We could not have done it without the incredible support and loyalty of you, our customers, and 
we deeply appreciate it. 
 
We look forward to getting back to full operation at Shongweni as soon as possible and continuing 
to serve you to the highest standards and bringing you environmental peace of mind. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dean Thompson 
CEO 
 
 


